
COLYAK BOWHUNTERS 
Minutes of General Meeting 

February 6, 2018 

 

 

Agenda, Sign-in-Sheet, Welcome, Last Meeting Minutes, Treasurer’s Report 
 
ATTENDES:  Mike & Jodi Wheeler; Rob Evanson;  Al Crane; Darren Neville; 
Robert Gerhard; Bo Ayde; Myron Fitzhugh, Greg Judkins, Joe Jackson, Luis 
Gutierrez, Vickie & Jim Hayes, Tony Cone, Heino Heyman, Daniel Dengate and Pat 
Slape.   
 
NEW MEMBERS 
Danny Dugas; Nick & Cherie Childers; Dale Miller  
 
NEXT Meeting on March 6st, 2018 at Main Library, 1620 S. Union Street, Kennewick, 
Washington, the meeting will begin at 7:00 pm.  (Small meeting room) April 3rd, 2018 at 
the same location. 
 
Pat Slape read the minutes from last meeting.  Balance in Bank $7,940.31 
 

OLD BUSINESS 

  
Their are several Old Business that Daniel Dengate and Rob Evanson are working on; 
 
1. Signs for Range 
2. Check the re-bar; weather stripping and fix window in reg/cook shack. 
 
 

NEW BUSINESS 

 
Sage Brush Shoot February 10 & 11,  2018 
 
Discussed the shoot setting up Friday 9th at 8:00 am if you would like to help call Rob 
Evanson @ 551-2075.   
 
Range Captains   A: B: C course's  
1. Score Cards 
2. Toilets 
3.  Trophies  
4. Raffles items =  1 rinehart target and 1 for the kids and a picture. 
5. Food 
6 Fliers delivered to Ranch & Homes; Sportsman Warehouse; Griggs have been 
completed. 
7. Next year take off the flighted part on the flyer. 
 



The Traditional 3-D Shoot is March 24 & 25, 2018 
 
Discussed about new archery club in Ritzville, WA. 
 
Discussed about the repair on the lawn mower that the club purchased.  Darren is going 
to take it down for a est. of repair.  
 
 
Harvest Reports:   All club members need to have their reports turned in by APRIL 1, 
2018. You can get the form from our web site at www.colyakbowhunters.com    Send or 
Hand your forms to Myron Fitzhugh. 
 
Elected officers for 2017 and 2018: 
 
Elected officers: 
President:    Daniel Dengate 
Tournament Vice President:    Rob Evanson 
Hunting Vice President:  Myron Fitzhugh 
Secretary/Treasurer:  Pat Slape 
Range Captain’s:   Darren Neville 
     Tony Cone    
Youth Member:   Adrian Villanueva 
Web-site:    Ron Claghorn 
Facebook      Jodi Wheeler 
Publication:    Monica Moffett 
Board of Directors:   Robert Gerhard 
     Mike Wheeler 
     Bo Ayde 
 
 

 
 
NEXT Meeting on March 6st, 2018 at Main Library, 1620 S. Union Street, Kennewick, 
Washington, the meeting will begin at 7:00 pm.  (Small meeting room) April 3rd, 2018 at 
the same location. 
 
 
Daniel Dengate adjourned the meeting. 

http://www.colyakbowhunters.com/

